CLAYTON W. WILLIAMS, JR.

TWO PETROLEUM CENTER
SUITE I06

MIDLAND, TEXAS 7970I
oI15/682-6324

May 14, 1981

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conversation Division
Hobbs District Office

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton, Supervisor
Re: Clayton W. Williams, Jr.

Lowe #1 Unit M

Section 4, T-14-S5, R-37-E

Lea County, New Mexico
Gentlemen:

Reference is made to letter dated January 21, 1981 regarding a Form
C-105, Well Record and two (2) copies of a deviation survey on the captioned
Lea County well.

As per telephone conversation with Mr. Sexton, we do not have a deviation
survey for this well which was drilled in December of 1975. We are enclosing
five copies each of Form C-105 and Form C-103.

We hope this will enable your file to be closed on this particular well.

Yours very truly,

B. G. SCOTT

BGS/1ml
enclosures:



